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Short Report on Webinar on “Filing Annual GST Returns”  
 

The Department of Commerce, Little Flower Degree College had conducted a 

webinar on “Filing Annual GST Returns”, in collaboration with the department 

of Commerce, Carmel College, Mala, Kerala. The webinar was conducted on 

23rd March,2023 from 4.00 pm to 6pm. The students of final year B. Com and 

faculty from both the colleges have attended the session. Mr. Mahender Reddy 

Ardha was the resource person for the webinar. Mr. Mahender Reddy is a 

chartered accountant who has ample experience in the filing of returns.  

The objective of the session was to create awareness among the students on the 

filing of GST returns. The students gained practical knowledge about filing of 

returns and could also see a demonstration of filing which was very interesting 

and informative. 
 

 

 

 

Participants of webinar on GST Filing Presentation by the resource person on 

GST Filing 

 

 


